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JULY 2020 NEWSLETTER 

Welcome to our newest TV Chapter Members 

 Greg Anderson & Trevor Laine 

Coastal Farm & Ranch Raffle 

Coastal is sponsoring a raffle for every OHA chapter. The prize is a Nosler M48 in 

300 Win Mag. It has a green w/black web stock and a burnt bronze cerakote fin-

ish on the 24” barrel and action. 

The MSRP on this is $1995. The 

maximum number of tickets sold 

is 300.  

The tickets are 1 for $20, 3 for $50 or 7 for $100.  

The drawing will be drawn on December 12, 2020 about 7:15pm. 

Les Schwab Tire Centers Raffle 

Les Schwab is once again stepping up for OHA and sponsoring a raffle for 

each OHA Chapter. 

This raffle prize is a $750 gift card to Les Schwab for Goods and Services.  

Tickets are $10 each, 3 for $25, 7 for $50 

MAX Sold 300 

To be drawn on December 12, 2020 at the Christmas 

Party about 7:15 pm. 

The Annual Fundraising Banquet 

has been cancelled for July 11 and 

the new date is April 10, 2021— 

See next page for details. 



If you have any hunting photos that you would like to share in our newsletter, please send digital images to         

tvcoha@outlook.com  or email Melody Kind — hidden_valley1@hotmail.com or text them to 503-502-0611. 

With Governor Brown’s proclamation last week that Multnomah, Clackamas 

and Washington Counties must all go to Phase 2 together it effectively means 

that Washington County will not be in Phase Two in time for our banquet on 

July 11th and the group sizes remain too small to hold our banquet while in 

Phase 1. 

Instead of trying to reschedule again, we are cancelling the 2020 banquet. 

Our 2021 banquet is scheduled for April 10, 2021 and everyone that is regis-

tered and paid for the 2020 banquet will remain in registered and paid status 

for our 2021 banquet.  

If you are one of the registered and paid for people and have any issues with 

this please contact Melody Kind via phone at 503-502-0611 or via email at 

TVCOHA@Outlook.com . 

We wish to thank all of our board members, volunteers and sponsors for all of 

the hard work and of course for the donations and sponsorships. 

We plan to keep things the same and use the donations/sponsorships for the 

2021 banquet. We would like to show our appreciation and list our sponsors 

and donors logos in the newsletter so please keep them in mind for your up-

coming projects and events. People and businesses that don’t have logos/

cards will be listed in next issue. 

We are still holding the Les Schwab and the Coastal Farm & Ranch Raffles—

the information is on the front page. You can contact Shelley Kind, Mel Kind, 

Melynda Roland, Kirk Nolan or any board member to get them. The drawings 

for both will be held on December 12, 2020 at the Christmas Party. 

We will hold another Any One raffle and hopefully we’ll get into Phase Two 

and can resume our monthly Chapter meetings at PrimeTime. We will let you 

all know as soon as we hear that we can hold them again. 

The Christmas Party planning is still on and we are hoping that we can have 

it on December 12, 2020. There will be more details to come on the Christmas 

Party in the coming issues of the newsletter.  

Controlled and Premium Hunt Draw results are out. You can go check your 

results on MyODFW.com under your login, then under Recreational Portfolio, 

click on Controlled Hunt Wins and\or Raffle Entries to see results. 



 Duck Club Property For Sale 

    $ 895,000 
 

Professionally developed 66 acre hunting property 5 miles Northwest of  

Cornelius, Oregon. 
 

Two to 8 duck ponds depending on Dairy Creek water levels.  
 

Water rights dating back to 1945.  Some ponds can be pumped.  
 

Large 45 x 65 foot barn with cement floor that can be used for club house, 

storage or ? 

 

Annual income from Govt. tree 

plantings, farming & hunting. 
 

Details and tour for serious  

prospects, contact: 

Dave Sill,  

Fish & Wildlife Biologist 

503-718-7235 Cell 503-701-5169 

dmsill.or@gmail.com 
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**Chapter Meetings have been put on hold until Washington County goes to into 

Phase Two of re-opening. Everyone please stay healthy.** 

 

ADVERTISING — We offer advertising for a flat rate of $120 per year. Our newsletter goes out to 800 members This will be in the 

form of a business card, included somewhere in the newsletter.  If you are interested in advertising your business, please send an 

email to TVCOHA@outlook.com and we will get you the information. 
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